
Women’s Guild of Holy Infant Church 
Orange, Connecticut 

November 2024 

Dear Women of Holy Infant Parish, 

 

The Christmas Season is approaching way too fast for me. Let’s not overlook 

November. We all have a lot to be thankful for and much to do. I am excited and 

energized by what we have done in the first two month of our calendar year. But 

proper planning demands we look forward, and we are getting ready for these 

next two month to close out 2024. 

~~~ 

Our November 12th Members Monthly Meeting has a full agenda. The meeting 

will be in the Guild Hall at 6:30pm. All upcoming events through the end of the 

year will be discussed and some important new business. We will also compete 

for bragging rights in our jigsaw puzzle competition, designed to create buzz 

around our Christmas Giving program for our partner parish in Derby. There 

will be refreshments. A perfect opportunity to vet your new Christmas cookie 

recipes. And – for all those who were disappointed that they have not yet won a 

door prize, we are having another drawing. (Think pumpkin!) 

 

Even as we turn the calendar page to November, we are also focused on the 

pending Christmas calendar. Our Christmas Dinner plans are well under way. 

Our invitation/RSVP will be launched this first weekend in November; printed 

copies will be available at all the church entrances. With five weekends in 

November, check the bulletin each weekend for new Guild announcements and 

reminders regarding our December 3rd Christmas Dinner and annual Christmas 

Giving program. 

~~~ 

REMEMBER… All Women’s Guild activities are announced in the weekly church 

bulletin. In addition to picking up a paper copy of the bulletin when you are in 

church, you can read current and recent bulletin publications online at the 

parish website:  

https://parishesonline.com/organization/holy-infant-church 

We are in the process of updating the Guild information on the parish website. 
We will let you know when that work has been completed. 
 
See you at our November meeting.  
 
Margaret Siena,  
President  
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